
MINISTER OF CLIMATE AND ENVIRONMENT

Anna Moskwa

Warsaw, 07-06-2022 r.

DIŚ-IV.076.8.2022.JM
2135249.7722334.6162248

Ms. Fiona Marshall 
Secretary to the Aarhus 
Convention Compliance 
Committee
UN Economic Commission for 
Europe 
Environment Division 
Room 429-2 Palais des Nations 
CH-1211 Geneva 10 
Switzerland

Dear Ms. Marshall

In response to your letter from 4th May 2022 concerning additional questions of the Aarhus 
Convention Compliance Committee in case ACCC/C/2016/151 I am sending you a reply 
to the questions to the Party concerned. You may find it attached to this letter.

Yours sincerely

$IMIE_NAZWISKO_PODPISUJACEGO
Minister of Climate and Environment
Ministry of Climate and Environment
/ – digitally signed/
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